
 

Save the date for  

January 20, 2018 
 

 

The Harlem Wizards are coming to Pearl River to play the 

Evans Park, Franklin Ave and Lincoln Ave teachers, 

coaches, and staff in an exciting and entertaining game of 

basketball. Come and cheer on your favorite staff along 

with the Wizards! 

 
 

The event will take place at Dominican College on January 20th 

from 7-9pm. 
 

Tickets will go on sale next month  

 

This is a FUNDRAISER for the Evans Park, Franklin Ave, and 

Lincoln Ave PTA’s. 

 


